Port Wentworth Police Department

323 Cantyre Street
Port Wentworth, Georgia 31407

Matthew W. Libby Telephone: (912) 964-4360
Chief of Police Fax: (912) 966-7405

January 30, 2023

To:  Mr. Steve Davis, City Manager
From: Chief Matthew W. Libby
Ref: Retirement

Sir,
Effective February 1, 2023, I am retiring from my position as Chief of the Port Wentworth Police

Department. It has been my honor to serve this community for over 31years. I wish the City and
the department well and I am thankful for all the opportunities I was afforded during my career.

Respectfully,

/ L
Mattiew W< Libby
Chief of Police



